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This is exactly the moment to protect our vote-by-mail system, not to support the 

administration's attempts to make it harder to vote. How many times over the years 

we have seen photos and heard stories about the struggles that voters in some 

states have to go through to cast their ballot. Oregon's vote by mail is a model, not a 

problem. I very strongly urge that this bill be rejected.  


